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Tom Rich

From: IRB
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 3:56 PM
To: Tom Rich; IRB
Subject: RE: SSP Form A.1 29 2020

Thank you Tom. You are correct, this is not human subjects research since you are only asking them for descriptive info. 
So no IRB review needed.  
 
Your last question in the interview guide asked about legal restrictions to giving data to BJS—just a suggestion, you may 
want to ask them to define ‘identifiers’ if that’s a factor in data sharing since we have observed over the years that every 
state and public agency defines identifiers differently these days (at least in the non-criminal justice agencies). 
 
Teresa 

From: Tom Rich  
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 9:28 AM 
To: IRB 
Subject: SSP Form A.1 29 2020 
 
Teresa,  
 
Here’s Form A, for the new BJS SSP project.  This one should be pretty easy for you – no PII being collected.  
 
Thanks, 
Tom 
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